
Welcome back everyone after what we hope was an enjoyable 
Easter break and half term. The summer term is already 

looking full to the brim with a variety of activities and events 
and visits which we are sure will be wonderful opportunities 
to be a part of. We are in the process of finalising some of the 
dates and we are looking forward to seeing more of you all   
in and around school over the next term.

WILLOW CLASS ASSEMBLY
Next Friday 2nd May at 2.40pm, Willow Class will be 
welcoming their families in to share all their learning 

from last term.
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H H H H H H H H H H THIS WEEK'S ROSETTE WINNERS  H H H H H H H H H H

SELF SMARTART SMART NATURE SMARTPEOPLE SMART MUSIC SMARTBODY SMART WORD SMARTNUMBER SMART GOLD ROSETTE

Hunter E Tristan R Lilah B Harriet W Elliot Jasper D Daniel W Ruby D Ethan K

SPORTS DAY
This year, we will be have our whole-school 

Sports Day on the afternoon of Friday 27th June.

OUR NEW AFTER-SCHOOL OUR NEW AFTER-SCHOOL 
PROVISION STARTS ON MONDAY!PROVISION STARTS ON MONDAY!

We have 2 sessions available
3.30pm - 4.30pm £6.00
3.30pm - 5.30pm £10.00

Lots of fun activities including art, baking, 
sports, games, outside fun and lots more!

WE NEED A NAME FOR 
OUR BREAKFAST AND AFTER-SCHOOL PROVISION

We would love you all to think of a fabulous 
name for our before and after-school 

provision club. Please write down any ideas 
and hand in to Mrs Chesters - there will be 

a prize for the winning name!




